
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bri Dressen <bridressen@gmail.com> 
Date: September 6, 2021 at 11:56:53 PM MDT 
To: "Woodcock, Janet" <Janet.Woodcock@fda.hhs.gov> 
Cc: peter.marks@fda.hhs.gov, Paul Richards <paul.richards@fda.hhs.gov>, 
Lorrie.mcneill@fda.hhs.gov 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Follow-Up 
 
Good Morning Dr Woodcock and colleagues. 
I hope you all are doing well and staying safe through this latest surge.  
 
What are the updates on the action items discussed in our meeting two weeks 
ago?  
Our attendees haven’t received any updates on the items discussed.  
 
Or is there is a game plan in place at all to review and move forward with 
communication to the medical community?  
These people need some HOPE that they may be able to get medical care.  
 
 
 
Also, a prominent neurologist at a nationally recognized medical institution 
referred a vaccine injured patient to ME…. A preschool teacher.  
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This another clear indication of just how broken the system is right now.  
 
Is this best we can offer Americans? Even the top physicians having to do back-
door referrals to a completely unqualified sick person?  
 
 
-Brianne 
435-849-5654 
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
On Sep 7, 2021, at 7:20 AM, Woodcock, Janet <Janet.Woodcock@fda.hhs.gov> 
wrote: 
 
Bri, we are working at this.  Takes some time to do the research and followup but 
it is a priority for me.  Janet Woodcock 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bri Dressen <bridressen@gmail.com> 
Date: September 7, 2021 at 7:39:30 AM MDT 
To: "Woodcock, Janet" <Janet.Woodcock@fda.hhs.gov> 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Follow-Up 
 
Thank you. I do appreciate it.  
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brianne Dressen <bridressen@gmail.com> 
Date: September 7, 2021 at 10:01:57 AM MDT 
To: "Woodcock, Janet" <Janet.Woodcock@fda.hhs.gov> 
Cc: peter.marks@fda.hhs.gov, Paul Richards <paul.richards@fda.hhs.gov>, 
Lorrie.mcneill@fda.hhs.gov 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Follow-Up 
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Update with additional research related resources... 
 
- Study out of Harvard that's well done. (We did a survey and 87% of our group 
presented with the same clinical symptoms but did not have abnormal imaging.) 
https://link.springer.com/article/10.1007/s00415-021-10780-
7?fbclid=IwAR1WIozzELtGyD DttkLNZFMcl3yW6iBW9C0v8uRyiYtTulzRvKVPE
xYko 

 
 
- 2 neuromuscular neurologists referred to us by the NIH. Are said to be well-
versed in post-vaccine adverse events...  
Mt. Sinai - Dr. Susan Shin and Dr. Rory Abrams (may be worth reaching out to) 
 
 
-Patient Led Symptoms Survey from one of our "vetted" groups with 382 
respondents. PDF document attached. 
 
 
 
 
Unsure if any of this information would be of benefit for you. Just passing it along. 
 
Thanks again for your time. 
-Brianne 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Woodcock, Janet" <Janet.Woodcock@fda.hhs.gov> 
Date: September 7, 2021 at 11:33:50 AM MDT 
To: Brianne Dressen <bridressen@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Follow-Up 
 
 
Thank you for this information. Will pass it along to the team.  Janet W 
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